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Subject: Level 1 Officials Courses (Virtual)

Message from Billy Green January 5, 2022 09:35

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Dear Club Secretaries.

You will now all be looking forward to next year’s Outdoor Track and Field Season. Most of
your clubs will be entered into several leagues and your Technical officials will be stretched in
all directions especially with the busy Track & Field Calendar outside of the Club Leagues.
Now is the time to look to recruit more officials before the season gets underway.

There are several Virtual level 1 Officials Courses Field, Track, and Starters/Starters Assistant
on the England Athletic Website. These courses are available for booking now and will soon
get full.

If you need anymore information please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Diane Wooller

Essex County Officials Secretary.

Regards

Billy Green
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